
AA & EE 



School Competition! 
Your task for this Safer Internet Day is to write your own 
safer internet story! Read the story of ‘Digi Duck.’ 

 

The aim of your story is to teach other children how to be 
safe online. Make sure your story has illustrations! 

 

Mrs Martin and Miss Bailey will choose our favourite story from each year 
group. We will then get them printed as a book for the library and every 
classroom. Your story will also be put on our school website 
and twitter page. 

 

Please make sure your stories are sent to your class teacher 
by Friday 26th February. 




































